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Mary Lintermann, PE has joined Engelberth Construction as director of business development. She
brings sales and marketing experience to this role, as well as a background in engineering,
development and business planning.
As director of business development, Lintermann is responsible for generating new project
opportunities for Engelberth throughout northern New England. Her primary focus is on continued
client relations, especially prior to, during and after construction.
Lintermann is a Licensed Professional Engineer (P.E.) and is a board member of GBIC (Greater
Burlington Industrial Development Corp.), Dartmouth Regional Technical Center and recently left
VELCO (Vermont Electric Company). She is also vice chair of the Vermont Economic Progress
Council (VEPC) and a member of the Workforce Development Council.
Also, Ted Hirdler, LEED AP, has joined Engelberth as an estimator. Hirdler joins the preconstruction
and estimating team and is responsible for providing detailed cost information for projects using
Timberline Estimating, working on bids as well as providing value engineering, and constructability
reviews for clients. Hirdler has in excess of 29 years experience in all phases of construction with
extensive experience in all levels of estimating.
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